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Monday Gymnastics Year 3 & 4 – 3:15pm-4:15pm 

Tuesday  

Wednesday Multi Skills Year 5 & 6 – 3:15pm-4:15pm,  Cross Country Practice, Football Match Little Lever 

Thursday Cross Country Race 

Friday Macmillan Coffee morning 9:15-10:45am 
 

Last Weeks Attendance Figures 

Rec- 100%,  Year 1 -95 %, Year 2 -95.3 %, Year 3 -99%, Year 4 – 100%, Year 5 – 99.33%, Year 6 -96 % .  

Congratulations to Reception & Year 4 this week. 

I hope everyone saw our great scarecrows on Friday.  We will leave them in place until the end of this week. 

Thanks to all those who supported Jeans for Genes day.  We raised £209 for this very worthwhile cause. 

We will have our Macmillan coffee morning this Friday from 9:15-10:45am. There will be a raffle, and a hamper 

to be won, games, a quiz and a ‘Staff Bake Off’ of cupcakes.  All donations of cakes, either shop bought, or 

homemade would be much appreciated, and everyone is welcome to join us. Children can bring in a donation up to 

£1.00 to buy a cake at morning break. We will also have a cake sale after school. 

Thank you to everyone who attended our parents meeting last Tuesday.  Can I remind parents we have a drop in 

session each Monday from 3:15-3:45pm, when parents are welcome to call in to see teachers, without a prior 

appointment. 

Class 6 had a great trip last week and were great ambassadors for the school at Beeston Castle. 

We will have our Harvest Service this year on Tuesday 2nd October starting at 2:30pm.  Teachers will bring the 

children back to school where parents can then collect at 3:15pm as usual. Details of what can be sent in are 

attached to this newsletter.  Please bear in mind your child will be carrying their donation across to church.  If 

donations can be brought into school on the day of the service, this would be appreciated.  As always family 

members are welcome to join us.  

We are hoping for better weather on Thursday for the second cross country race.  The same team which 

should have run last week will take part this week. An additional race will take place on Thursday 11th October. 

Please use the school website www.stsaviourschool.com for any missed letters. To log into the online payment 

system click on the following link www.payyourschool.co.uk Subscribe to receive our weekly newsletter by email 

or download our mobile app, where you can find info about Newsletters, Calendar Dates, latest news and photos. 

The app is available from the Google Play Store and the App Store, search for School Jotter. Follow us on 

Facebook & Twitter at @stsaviource.  

SPECIAL MENTION 

Well done to the following children who have worked hard last week in school             

Reception-Aaron, Class 1-George , Class 2–Emily, Class 3–Ibraheem, Class 4-Sophia, Class 5–Jacob, 

Class 6–Lewis 
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NEWSLETTER FOR WEEK COMMENCING 

24th  September 2018 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Harvest Service in Church 2nd October 2:30pm 

 

PTA NEWS 
The next PTA meeting is tomorrow,  25th Sept 6:30pm in school – Everyone is welcome, please join us if you are 

interested 

PTA disco – Friday 12th Oct £2.50 per child pay on the door KS1 -6-7:15pm & KS2 7:30-8:45pm 

Refreshments on sale. Helpers needed please let the office or member of PTA know if you can help. 
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